
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

COURT TO REMAIN OPEN 
 

DURING GOVERNMENT SHUTDOWN 
 
 

Despite the government shutdown, the United States Bankruptcy 
Court for the Western District of Pennsylvania will remain open 
and continue operations pending further Order of the Court. 
Filings will be accepted, and hearings and trials will continue to 
be scheduled. Cases and proceedings where the United States is a 
party, and where the government is a party in interest represented 
by counsel affected by the shutdown, may be continued or go 
forward at the discretion of the presiding Judge.    
  
 
 

 
 

Carlota M. Böhm 
Chief Judge 
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